
From: Environment Canterbury

Sent: Tuesday, 22 March 2022 10:27 am

TO: Have your Say

Subject: Submission on draft Annual Plan 2022/23

Anonymous User just submitted 'Draft Annual Plan 2022/23 submission' with the responses below.

First name

Nelly

Last name

Todorova

Email address

Suburb

Riccarton, Christchurch

Phone number

Are you submitting on behalf of an organisation?

No, I'm submitting as an individual

Which age category are you in?

40-64 years old



Do you wish to speak to your submission at a Council hearing?

No

Which bus fare structure option would you like to see trialled?

Option 2: $2 flat fare for adults and $1.20 for children across bus zones 1, 2 and 3

Tell us more about why you support the selected bus fare option.

The objectives of option 1 and 2 are very different - option 1 aims to reduce the financial burden on

users who are already disadvantaged and option 2 has a greater environmental impact. In my view we

should encourage greater use of public transport by new passengers who would otherwise choose to

use their cars. Option 1 would reduce costs for groups who need it but would not necessarily lead to

reduced use of cars. All of these groups are probably using the busses now. If we have to choose

between the two options, on balance I believe option 2 is fairer and may attract more new users. I do

not see what objective option 3 would achieve.

Where did you hear about the consultation?

Email


